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IAM MEMBERS AT SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT MDW OVERWHELMINGLY RATIFY NEW 

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

The IAM membership at Signature Flight Support MDW has overwhelmingly voted to ratify a new Collective Bargaining Agreement. 81% of the 

members participated with 91% voting Yes for the new contract.  

 

District 142 has informed the company of the successful ratification vote and we will now begin the process of preparing the final version of the contract 

for print, web, etc.  

 

Your union is proud of the membership at Signature MDW who worked together with the negotiating team and stood together in solidarity to get the 

contract that you deserve. As the new agreement is implemented over the coming weeks, we look forward to continuing to work with you and appreciate 

your commitment and patience.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the new agreement, please reach out to a Shop Steward or your General Chair for support. 

 

Sincerely and fraternally 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

IAM District 142 

 

Bill Wise 

General Chair 

IAM District 142 

 

 

 
JMC/BW/td 

 

cc:   R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory  

        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

        DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


